
 

 

 

 

 

JOIN THE PLANNING & ZONING  

COMMISSION! 
 

The City of South Tucson is 
now accepting applications 
for the Planning & Zoning 

Commission. 

For more details, please see 
below. 

 

 

Be a bigger part of the community! 
The City of South Tucson is looking to fill one vacant position on the City’s Planning & Zoning 

Commission.  All applicants must be either residents of South Tucson or businesspersons within the 
City and shall serve without compensation.  No member of the Commission shall hold any City, 

County, or State elective office.  Further details of commission member duties can be found on the 
P&Z Commission Member application.  Please submit all completed applications to 

mleyba@southtucson.org.  Thank you! 

 

https://www.southtucsonaz.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/community/page/4938/pz_commission_application_updated_draft_6.18.24_final.pdf
mailto:mleyba@southtucson.org

